
 

2 Week Reminder for New Babies 

 

Please remember to complete your required paperwork to add your child to 
your insurance policy.  

If this is not completed by the 30th day of your baby’s life, it may result in your 
child not having coverage.  

If you are on Medicaid, please choose one of the following:  MCO- BlueCross 
Community Plan, Priority Partners. (We cannot use Moms Insurance) 

 

Please ensure you chose our Facility or physician as your PCP- if you do not do 
this the insurance will pick one for you which could result in a delay in 

scheduling appts at our office.  

PCP- Next Step Pediatrics   Dr. Jefferies Bucci   Dr. Melissa Lancer  

 


